WERRINGTON PuBLIC ScHoOL

Armstein Crescent
PO Box 4100
WERRINGTON NSW 2747

Phone: 9623 7077 Fax: 9623 1339

Email: werrington-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Easing of COVID Restrictions
8" March 2021

Dear parents and caregivers,

As many of you are aware through the media, the Department of Education have relaxed some of the
restrictions in relation to schools. Please be patient with us as we work through the specific details of what is
and isn’t allowed in relation to our context.

Parents/ carers are now permitted to enter the school grounds to pick up and drop off children. However
there are still a number of COVID guidelines we must adhere to.

o Entry to the grounds is strictly for pick up and drop off only;

e You must not enter the grounds if you are sick or unwell;

e Parents and carers must ensure that they physically distance 1.5 m from other adults; and

e You are unable to remain onsite for an extended period of time.

For afternoon pick-ups the gates will be opened at 2.55pm. Please do not enter the school grounds prior to
this unless you have business at the office or to pick up a students for appointments, etc.

You can still enter the school grounds to go to the office, canteen or for a pre-arranged meeting, etc. Please
ensure that you;

e Sign in using the QR code;

e Also sign in and out using the visitors register; and

o Do not enter the site if you are sick or unwell.

Parent/ carer attendance at other events is subject to the development of COVID safe plans and information
related to spectators/ visitors at any event will be provided on the note for the event.
Thank you in advance for your support and cooperation.

Kind regards,

Mrs Christine Avery
Principal
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